
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commissioners 

From:  Rebekah Kamp, Data Coordinator and Kenny Ketner, Information Products Lead 

Subject: Website Broken Link Update  

Date:  October 4, 2023 

 
 
This update is provided to the State Library Commission for informational purposes. As reported 
in August, the initial run of this report identified a broken link rate of 5.7%, 14,731 broken links 
out of 257,005 total links.  
 
MSL continues to prioritize updating broken links.  As of October 4, reported information is as 
follows: 
 
Metric October 1, 2023 August 1, 2023 Difference 
Assets with broken links 1,115 1,132 17 
Reported broken links 11,664 14,731 3,067 
Broken links ignored 4,531 0 -4,531 
Broken links remaining 7,133 14,731 7,598 
Total links 244,435 257,005 12,570 
Percentage of broken links 4.77% 5.73% 0.96% 

 


